
 

 

9 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Re: An exciting new Saint Kentigern College Service & Technology Faculty initiative - 
The Tiny House Project 2024 
 
In 2024 we are introducing a new Technology project for our Year 13 Building and Construction 
Class, namely, the construction of a Tiny House that will eventually be gifted to needy (yet to be 
determined) recipients in Northland. The project is an excellent opportunity for the “service to 
others” component of our Saint Kentigern Mission Statement to be infused into and outworked 
within a formal curriculum setting.  
 
As we want to ‘gift’ the completed building, we are hoping to fund the project through the 
generosity of our Saint Kentigern community. 
 
What do we require? 
 
 
Draughts person 
 
Our immediate need is for a draughts person willing to donate their time to draw up the plans 
and take off (quantities) for a small freestanding building (17sqm) which will sit on piles, or a 
subfloor on a trailer. Ideally, we would like this completed by mid-December. 
 

• Maximum dimensions (5900L x 2900W x 2800H). 

• Single pitched corrugated iron roof. 

• Timber construction, plasterboard interior, panel exterior (possibly board & batten 

cladding). 

• Windows on three walls & a ranch slider.  

• One internal wall with cavity slider. 

• Potential for shower and toilet. 

• Guttering & fascia board.  

• Kitchenette.  

• Decking on one side (attachable). 

 
Tradespeople 
 

• Builder: willing to advise on consent vs non-consent options, and to give periodic advice 

on an ongoing basis. 

• Plumber: willing to advise on plumbing requirements and give practical assistance as 

required. 

• Electrician: willing to advise on electrical requirements and to give practical assistance 

as required. 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
Donations of building materials (or financial donations / sponsorship): 
 

• Framing, building paper, insulation, cladding (to be determined). 

• Corrugated iron. 

• Guttering & fascia board. 

• Aluminium joinery: 3 x windows, ranch slider. 

• Electrical: wiring, lights, plugs, Switchboard. 

• Plumbing: toilet, shower (pipes & fittings). 

• Kitchenette (flat pack).  

• Decking timber. 

• Tools: DeWalt battery power tools (details can be made available). 

 

If you would like to support this project in anyway, or would simply like to know more, please 
contact Rev David Smith via email on rev@saintkentigern.com or mobile: 027 5342 457. 
We plan to be ready to commence the project in Week 1, Term 1, 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Rev David Smith    Damon Emtage 
CHAPLAIN     COLLEGE PRINCIPAL 
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